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July 2023          Year 1 Visit to Weston Park 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer, 
 
 
 
        
 
As part of the next academic year’s topic on ‘Memory Box’, we have organised for Year 1 children to go 
on an exciting visit to look at & play with traditional toys at Weston Park. 
 
They will participate in various activities involving traditional toys, including  playing with Victorian toys, 
making their own (a cup & ball) and making Victorian medicine (a sensory session in the herb garden). 
 
In the afternoon they will have a Forest School session and will toast marshmallows over the fire. 
 
The activities will be mostly outdoors, so please ensure your child wears suitable clothing and footwear. 
 
The visit will be on Tuesday 26th September, during the school day. Your child will be            
provided with a packed lunch, unless you state otherwise.  Please let your child’s teacher know. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £15.00, this covers entrance fee, activities and transport. 
                                                         
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where 
you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for 
your child’s account. Please ask contact the office if you haven’t yet received this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Davies & Mrs Longmore 
Year 1 Teachers 
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